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Dear Parents / Guardians & Children 

 

The BBC Children in Need Appeal is on Friday 15th November 2019 and we have decided to show our 

support to this charity again this year.  The whole school will be participating in an exercise routine 

created by Joe Wicks. 

 

As you are aware, the charity provides grants to projects in the UK which focus on children and young 

people who are disadvantaged. They are local to people in all corners of the UK and support small and 

large organisations which empower children and extend their life choices. 

 

This year, Russell Hall is supporting Children in Need again, by doing the following in school: 

 

 On Friday 15th November, the children will be allowed to come dressed to school in sportswear 

or comfortable clothing for donation of £1.00.  

 

 The school council will also be spotty biscuits on the day for 30p each. 

 School has a limited number of Children in need headbands for sale £2.50 from Monday 11th 

November. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for any support you can give towards 

the BBC Children in Need Appeal. 

 

 

 

School Council Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                         
 

           


